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A Prayer for Peace by Francis of Assisi 

Where Jesus is Loved, Jesus is 

Lifted, Jesus is Lived 



Friday 02/23 

6-8 pm 

Bunco Night 

Fundraiser 

Saturday 03/03 

8 am 

Deacons Meeting 

& Continuing Dis-

cussion of Future 

Sunday 03/04 

After Services 

Congregational 

Meeting: Continu-

ing Discussion 

  

  

  

Pulpit Preview 
Bob McDaniel will be giving the sermon “The Big Gorilla” on Sunday. 
Worship Service begins at 10:45. We hope to see you here!  
 

Happy Birthday! 
February: Virginia Chapman-02, Israel Cormier-02, Tammy Avery-05, Laura 
Gerard-07, Chris Hill-07, Carla Duffy-08, Molly Bell-09, Melvin Byrd-09, 
Terri Hall-09, Zari Keagle-09, DeLoris Lawler-09, Ken Avery-10, Jennifer 
Delay-14, Katrina Coley-15, Lara Chavez-17, Rachel Karn-18, Zari Cormier-19, 
Jason Hall-20, Christian Wheeler-22, and Hayley O’Dell-28 
 

New Sister in Christ 
We rejoice with our new sister in Christ, Abigail (Alex) Badertscher. She 
was baptized into the Lord Sunday, February 11th. 

 

Last Sunday 
Thomas Morse shared a sermon with us last Sunday. If you missed his 
message, please visit the church website at pococ.weebly.com to listen. 
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Welcome Guests 
We are so glad that you decided to visit Port 

Orchard Church of Christ this morning! Since 

you took this step to join us for worship, we 

would like to extend to you a warm welcome. 

Wherever you are this morning, as we lift wor-

ship to God, we pray that you are able to leave 

feeling uplifted, convicted, or encouraged in 

your faith.  

We seek to worship God like the first century 

church did, with a sense of awe and with a 

fear of the Lord. Some things we do might 

seem old fashioned or traditional, but we 

want you to know that at its core, it is for the 

praise of God’s glory.  

You are not required to do anything weird or 

ostentatious. We hope that you feel free to 

join us in worshipping God to the best of your 

abilities. If you have any specific needs, we 

have a ministry staff that would love to con-

nect with you. Ask the people sitting around 

you for names of the ministry staff and to 

point them out! 

Once again, we are so happy to have you here 

worshipping with us and we hope this is a 

chance to worship God in a deep and mean-

ingful way.             

Save the Dates!Save the Dates!Save the Dates!   

Serving February 25, 2018:Serving February 25, 2018:Serving February 25, 2018:   



Our Prayer ListOur Prayer ListOur Prayer List   

Healing: 

Carole Ewalt and father Charlie Stites 
Gary Chasteen 
Dorothy Fletcher 
Norm Brinkley 
Margaret Myers 
Tammy Avery’s friend Roxanne 
 

Encouragement: 

Wayne Hammock 
Alex Badertscher, new sister 
Spiritual Leadership Group 
Those Grieving the loss of Loved Ones: 
Avery Stafford, Troy Hill 
 

Traveling: 
Sneads 
Bonnie & family travelling to Hawaii 
 

Other:  

Our children, church, nation, President 
Trump and ministries. 
That God will bless our deacons with wis-
dom in reaching the many decisions they 
are entrusted with. 
Direction of our congregation. 
 

 

Life Line Screening 
Life Line Screening, a leading provider of community-based preventive 
health screenings, will offer their affordable, non-invasive and painless 
health screenings at The Port Orchard Church of Christ on 4/24/2018.  Five 
screenings will be offered that scan for potential health problems related 
to: blocked arteries which is a leading cause of stroke; abdominal aortic 

aneurysms which can lead to a ruptured aorta; hardening of the arteries 

in the legs which is a strong predictor of heart disease; atrial fibrillation or 

irregular heart beat which is closely tied to stroke risk; and a bone density 
screening, for men and women, used to assess the risk of osteoporosis. 
Register for a Wellness Package which includes 4 vascular tests and osteo-
porosis screening from $149 ($139 with our member discount). All five 
screenings take 60-90 minutes to complete.  In order to register for this 

event and to receive a $10 discount off any package priced above $129, 

please call 1-888-653-6441 or visit www.lifelinescreening.com/

communitycircle or text the word circle to 797979  

 
Bunco Night Fundraiser 
What: Sarah and Paula Hill are hosting a Bunco Night to raise funds for 
their Japan Trip. 
When: Friday, February 23rd, 6-8 pm 
Where: Port Orchard church of Christ Fellowship Hall 
How: Everyone should bring a dish to share. It will be a $15 donation. 
Prizes will be awarded. Also there will be items that we will be raffling off. 
Sarah will be providing child care for those that require it. There will be a 
sign-up sheet available at church on the back board. If interested or have 
questions, contact Paula Hill. 

 
2018 High School Graduates 
If you have a senior graduating this spring, please let sister Bonnie 
Mitchell know so that we can get our celebration preparations un-
derway.  We want to give our graduates a good send-off! 
 

Gratitude from Dorothy Fletcher 
Our sister Dorothy would like to thank brother Ken Avery and his 
crew for their work in replacing all of the electrical sockets in one of 
her rooms. Excellent work, brothers and sisters! 
 

 

 

February 18, 2018 

Worship: 79 

Class: 39 

Offering: $2,308.00 

Dear Church Family, 
Thank you for making our mission trip happen! Thank you for your sacrifice, ex-
citement and love! And we thank you for your prayers for our safety and success as 
we reach out and touch Mexico City with the Gospel! May God bless you!  
Kind Regards, 
Trent, Michelle, & Elizabeth Herbert 



Port Orchard Church of Christ 
4135 Carr Lane SE 
Port Orchard, WA 98366 
360.876.2604 
churchpococ@gmail.com 
www.pococ.weebly.com 
 

Garage Sale for Manger Scene 
Fund 
To have a successful garage sale, 
donated stuff is needed. Please do-
nate usable stuff. Not usable:  
• No big exercise equipment. 
• No old TVs or stereo equipment 
• No badly stained, excessively 

used, excessively dirty, badly 
damaged, unworkable or bro-
ken, has an odor or appears to 
be unsafe stuff 

• No items that go against church 
values or standards 

The church garage is available for 
storage. If you need assistance mov-
ing items, see or call Barbara 
Chasteen or Rick Velasco. Thank you 
for your support. 
 

 

 
 

Film Showing at Manchester 
Community Library 
What: Rape for Profit 

When: Saturday, February 24, 4-7 
pm 
Who: Sarah Benjamin 
Where: Manchester Community Li-
brary 
                8067 E Main Street 
                Manchester, WA 98353 
 

Ladies Day Weekend Adven-

ture 
The Colbert church of Christ near Spo-
kane, WA is hosting a Ladies Day on Sat-
urday, April 28th 9:00am-3:30pm. Kelli 
Keagle and Sarah Benjamin are planning 
to go with our pre-teen daughters and 
are looking to see if anyone else wants to 
go as well. We plan to leave early Friday 
morning (4/27) and check in to a cabin at 
the Alderwood RV Park  https://
highwaywestvacations.com/book/
location/alderwood?

room-
Type=224&checkIn=&checkOut= The cab-
ins have shower, toilet, and kitchenette 
accommodations so that we can bring 
and prepare our own food and be ready 
for the Ladies Day and for services there 
on Sunday morning. After services, we 
plan to go to the Cat Tales Zoological 
Park http://www.cattales.org/hours-and-
admission.html before driving home. The 
cabins are about $119 per day (we will 
have 2 days) and sleep 4 people, with 2 
needing to be able to climb stairs to ac-
cess the two loft beds. The downstairs 
bed is a double so two would have to be 
comfortable sharing a bed. This cost is 
not so bad when split 4 ways. There are 
also motel/hotel rooms in Spokane that 
you can reserve. If you are interested in 
going to this Ladies Day and in sharing a 
cabin with others, please let us know 
soon so that we can reserve said cabins. 
Your share of the cost is needed at the 
time of reservation rather than later. As 
we get 4 going, we can reserve cabins. 
Please notify Kelli or Sarah of your inter-
est as soon as possible. Thank you! 


